
PTA Newsletter: November 7, 2022

VETERAN'S DAY - NO SCHOOLVETERAN'S DAY - NO SCHOOL

In honor of Veteran's Day, there will be no school on
Friday, November 11.

Did you know Veterans Day, originally celebrated as
Armistice Day, was first issued on November 11,
1919, by President Woodrow Wilson a year after the
end of World War I? Armistice Day was officially
changed to Veteran's Day in 1945 to honor all

veterans, past and present.

PTA-SPONSORED LUNCH: NOV. 16PTA-SPONSORED LUNCH: NOV. 16

On Wednesday, November 16, PTA is hosting
a Teacher and Staff Luncheon in appreciation
of all they do for our students. If you would like
to make a $15 donation and leave a special
note for a/all teacher(s), please visit our PTA
store HERE.

TILE WALL PAINTING PARTYTILE WALL PAINTING PARTY
Wednesday, November 9Wednesday, November 9

LAST Tile Wall Painting Party

Wednesday, November 9

LAST CHANCE! Students who
have already purchased their wall tile, but
were unable to attend the past painting
parties, we will have ONE more opportunity

https://osograndepta.com/product/sponsor-a-teacher-lunch/


next Wednesday, November 9th,
immediately after school. A PTA member will
be present to assist your student.

Please
email historian@osograndepta.com to
RSVP.

FOOD DRIVEFOOD DRIVE

Food Drive
Oct. 31 - Nov. 10

Get your donations in! Last day
of collection is this Thursday,

Nov. 10.

Collection bins are located on
campus for your donations. We will
also have volunteers collecting food
from the car lines on our "drive
days"

Drive Days:
Friday, Nov. 4

Monday, Nov. 7
Thursday, Nov. 10 

SCIENCE FAIRSCIENCE FAIR
VOLUNTEERS NEEDEDVOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Oso Grande's S.T.E.A.M. night and Science Fair is
coming in April 2023. We are looking for volunteers
to assist in the planning and execution of this fun,
highly anticipated event. We welcome all ideas and
encourage out-of-the-box thinking. Events like
these are only possible because of people like you.

If you are interested, email
sciencefair@osograndepta.com

GIVE BACK PROGRAMS - SIGN UP TODAY!GIVE BACK PROGRAMS - SIGN UP TODAY!

We thank our Oso families, teachers and staff
for your generosity and support and for all you
do. During the months of November and

mailto:historian@osograndepta.com


December, as we show gratitude for others,
gather in thankfulness, and find opportunities
to give, we thank you for considering a few of
the following PTA-sponsored programs:

AmazonSmile: Amazon Smile is a give-
back program that can earn our school
money, just for making your normal
purchases. If you do not have a designated non-profit selected yet,
please consider adding Oso Grande Elementary School. It's easy, sign
up today! Click HERE to choose Oso Grande or order today!

 
Box Tops: Same as with AmazonSmile, if you’re already buying, please
consider participating in this program on behalf of Oso Grande. More
information about both of these programs can be found on our
website HERE.

 
Sponsored Staff/Teacher Lunch: On Wednesday, 11/16, PTA is
hosting a Staff Luncheon in appreciation of our teachers/staff and all they
do for our students. If you would like to make a $15 donation and leave a
special note for a/all teacher(s), please visit our PTA store HERE. 

By investing in these programs, you are investing in our school and students,
and we are so thankful to have your support and participation. 

FOLLOW US ON INSTAGRAMFOLLOW US ON INSTAGRAM
@oso_grande_pta@oso_grande_pta

Follow along with us on Instagram
@oso_grande_pta for the most up-to-date
information on events, programs and fun
happenings at Oso Grande Elementary.

How can you help? Like and comment on our posts
and stories. This engagement will help our posts
be seen by more of our Instagram followers. Thank
you!

November
11/11: Veteran's Day - NO SCHOOL
11/16: PTA Sponsored Staff Lunch
11/18: PTA Association Meeting

https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/homepage?pd_rd_w=Gzwft&content-id=amzn1.sym.9c063dc4-e179-477b-bfc7-779800babfcc:amzn1.sym.9c063dc4-e179-477b-bfc7-779800babfcc&pf_rd_p=9c063dc4-e179-477b-bfc7-779800babfcc&pf_rd_r=J3R8Q47ZX5P7BRZG6VPA&pd_rd_wg=I7dD4&pd_rd_r=34f38d05-30ca-4571-a3bd-d00f59587cb0&qid=1667514290&ref=sxts_aspa_qna&c_c=2014336498
https://osograndepta.com/programs-events/give-back-programs/
https://osograndepta.com/product/sponsor-a-teacher-lunch/


11/21 - 11/25: Thanksgiving Recess - NO SCHOOL

December
12/7: Walk to School Day
12/23 - 1/6: Winter Recess - NO SCHOOL

2023 Events
2/7 - 2/10: 5th Grade Science Camp
3/4: Oso Grizzly Gala (Adults Only)
4/3 - 4/7: Spring Break
4/13: Science Fair

Visit us at osograndepta.com
Follow us on Instagram @oso_grande_pta

Oso Grande PTA Board:

President - Cindy Morrone

Executive Vice President - Kristin Taylor

Treasurer – Kristin Goldberg

Recording Secretary – Justine Vidovich

Corresponding Secretary – Dianna Glantz

VP, Ways & Means - Kari Webb

VP, Programs – Chrissie Swoboda

VP, Arts & Services - Katie Grant

Auditor – Johanna Trainer

Parliamentarian – Taylor Bergeron

Historian – Diana Weber

Financial Secretary – Darcy Cramer

 
PTA questions or suggestions? Please contact info@osograndepta.com.

Join the Oso Grande PTA
today!

https://osograndepta.com/
https://osograndepta.com/product/pta-membership/

